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Grove Mission 

 

Read for Good Readathon 2019! 

This year, we will be holding a Readathon from Monday, 3rd June to Monday 17th June. It is a 

great way to encourage the children to read even more then they have been! If they are AR books 

they can also quiz on them and get more minutes and quiz points.  

We are hoping to raise money for children in hospitals, so that they can have books and         

storytellers while they are ill. 20% of all monies raised will go towards purchasing new books for 

OUR classrooms.  

You can ask anyone to sponsor your child—simply head to readforgood.org/sponsor and search 

for Mission Grove Primary School. Unfortunately, only one address can be registered per school, 

which is why it states North Site. 

Please return your sponsor card and any cash collection on Monday, 17th June to your child’s 

class teacher.  

Thank you in advance. 

Sarah Beath, Literacy Coordinator. 

 

https://ukhosted82.renlearn.co.uk/1894514   quizzes taken in the holidays do count. 
 

David Leapman @ Mission Grove 

The children have been inspired by the artwork we have and are looking forward to meeting him. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are working with the Borough Of Culture to try and get the artist in to work with the children 

and inspire them even more.  

Keep the 13th June free as we will be hosting our Artstrail projects, all about The Wonder of    

Walthamstow. Pick up an Artstrail brochure from the office. 

May 

Monday 27th—Friday 31st May Half Term Holiday 

Monday 3rd School re-opens 

  Class Photos 

  Film Festival starts 

Thursday 6th Phonics meeting for parents 

  Artist David Leapman visiting  

                  Boys Kwik cricket tournament 

Friday 7th  Magpie class assembly 

                 Girls Kwik cricket 

               Year 4 Sleepover at school 

Saturday 8th Year 4 children to be picked up 

Monday 10th—14th Year 1 phonics screening 

Thursday 13th Quad kids 

                      Curriculum Governors 

                      Parent Council meeting 

                      Art trail viewing, school open 

Friday 14th Tour de Waltham Forest 

 

Keep the date : Saturday 6th July—Summer Fair 
 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to book a place at the holiday club. We can only 

take pre-booked children. Please don’t think that you can turn 

up on the day and be guaranteed a place. We have lots of   

children coming from other schools and have a set number of 

staff for the club.  

You can pick up an application form from the office or the 

from the website.  

https://ukhosted82.renlearn.co.uk/1894514


Summer Fair 

Please remember that we will be having our annual    

summer fair on Saturday the 6th July from 11am to 3pm. 

There will be various stalls, games and refreshments. We 

will be putting an APP form out asking if you would be   

interested in having an estate agents board advertising the 

event outside your home. We get paid a generous amount 

from the Estate Agent for every board that we have so please enlist family and friends to have one 

too.  

 

There will be a raffle and so far we have iPad as a prize.  

If you have any ideas for the summer fair please let any member of staff know or drop us an email. 

Also, if you can help between 10.30 to 1pm or 1pm to 3.30pm to help set up, then man a stall and 

help clear up at the end that would be greatly appreciated. Again please speak to a member of staff 

or email the office.  

 

The money that we raise for the summer fair helps subsidise trips, pay for all of Reception to year 3 

to watch a pantomime and year 4 to 6 to go to the theatre. We would also like to invest in some 

chrome books and financially do not have great amounts in our school budget for this expense. Every 

little helps but we need you all to help.  

 

 

4 Poster winners 

 

School Captain Kamran set a competition 

about ‘Being Kind’ and he picked the 4 lucky 

winners.  

Another fantastic home project from Chloe in year 3. The children have been 

looking at the Stone Age and the settlement Skara Brae.  

One of the activities they enjoyed at school was making clay jewellery.  

 

I look forward to seeing more homework projects when we return after half 

term about ‘The Wonder of Walthamstow’.  

Walk to school week 

The children, as always, have taken the walking to school 

week with masses of enthusiasm and energy.  

We have, unfortunately, had some      complaints from 

residents near the souths  site   


